THE 2024
RACIAL JUSTICE

STEAM COLLECTIVE
YOUTH SUMMIT

Over the course of two Saturdays in

March 2024, youth participants joined the

RJSC at the Science Museum of Minnesota

to explore the many intersections of race and
health, engineering, environmental justice, and
technology. In our post-event survey, respondents
shared overwhelmingly positive feedback.

Before this event, | never
knew that you could code a
light display. Now | use it as
a nightlight, and | also have
used the kit we got for free
and have learned code.

100%

learned something new about the
intersections between race and health, data,
engineering and environmental science,
and the links between STEM and art.
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88%

said that the inclusion of Black, Brown,
Indigenous, and Asian voices helped them
to connect to the subject matter better.

70%

attended both sessions.

76%

left the event more interested in pursuing
careers in STEM fields.

| implemented a lot of the
ideas | learned here. This
summit definitely made an
impact to me and my brother
who also attended. Thank
you for your great work! :)



